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   Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KS2 Active Families Workshop 
 
On Friday 22nd November at 2.10pm we are holding a P.E. workshop for KS2 parents with our P.E. 
teacher Mr Sigley and Miss Boon. 
 
The focus of these sessions will be to introduce different ways of getting active with your child, 
learning new games to play to get them moving! 
 
This is a physical session so please come dressed for exercise. Children will be changed into their P.E. 
kit to join in. 
 
Places are limited so please return the attendance slip as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
 

 
I _______________________________, would like to attend the KS2 Active Family workshop on 
Friday 22nd November with my child(ren) 
 
Child`s Name ____________________________   Year ______    
 
Child`s Name ____________________________    Year ______   
 
Child`s Name ____________________________    Year ______         
                         
 Please reserve ________ parent places. 
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